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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub :  CBPRO/AIBPARC hold protest demonstrations at Ahmedabad. 

 

We have much pleasure to say that CBPRO/AIBPARC are still hitting the streets at different parts of the 

country by demanding immediate resolution of the demands of Bank retirees. The reports from 

Ahmedabad is reported hereunder : 

 

1) A largely-attended demonstration was held at Ahmedabad center on 28th November, 2019 in front of 

the local head office of SBI from 5 p.m. onwards. More than 500 retirees took part in the protest 

demonstration. The gathering was addressed among others by Comrades S.C. Rindani, President, 

SBI Pensioners Association, Gujrat, P.S. Jadeja, President, BOIPARA, Gujrat and Suresh Gor, 

General Secretary, SBI  Pensioners Association, Gujrat. The leaders appraised the members on the 

latest position of different issues confronting the retirees and efforts made by CBPRO/AIBPARC to 

achieve the desired results. The success of the programme enthused the local members greatly. 

            

2) A meeting of all constituents of CBPRO was recently held at Jaipur to take stock of the present 

situation. It was decided in the said meeting that a massive demonstration/dharna will be organised 

on 8th January, 2020 as a part of the countrywide agitation programme declared by AIBPARC. 

Detailed reporting on the programme will be done on a later date.  

 

Friends, you have already received center-wise report of demonstrations held at various state capitals 

and important centers of the country. A few places which are still left out will be organizing shortly so 

that the government/the IBA and society at large can have a distinct message that retirees are not happy 

with the treatment meted to them and that AIBPARC as a real forum of the retirees has come forward 

boldly to give vent to the feeling of deprivation so that a workable solution can be arrived at without any 

further loss of time for redressal of the logical demands. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

mailto:aibparc@gmail.com


 
     Suprita Sarkar 

     General Secretary,  
 


